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Happy Christmas From All At Hitherfield 
 
I have been very pleased that we have held almost all of the Christmas concerts this 
year. The children have thoroughly enjoyed performing and I know their families 
have loved seeing them. I am hoping that Puffin Class can perform theirs next term. 
We have just managed to get to the end of term, with many families and several staff 
members testing positive. We wish them all a speedy recovery.  
 
I would like to thank our amazing and dedicated staff team, who have consistently 
worked to support the children and our whole school community during this period of 
high anxiety and uncertainty - thank you. Thank you to our wonderful PTA for both 
the Christmas Fair and for the Hitherfield Family To Family food programme - you 
really are a fantastic group. 
 
Finally, thank you to all of our community for your support again this term and it is my 
pleasure to wish you all a Merry Christmas from everyone here at Hitherfield. Have a 
great holiday, stay safe, and see you on Thursday 6th January. 

 

Chris Ashley-Jones 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 6th January - Children return to School 

Tuesday 18th January - 1 Cobra Class Assembly 

and Open Morning 9:15 – 10:30am 

Thursday 20th January - 6 Orca CLC City planning in 

Minecraft workshop 

Thursday 20th January - 4 Flamingo Class 

Assembly and Open Morning 9:15 – 10:30am 

Tuesday 25th January - 2 Manatee Class Assembly and 

Open Morning 9:15 – 10:30am 

Thursday 27th January - 5 Kingfisher Class Assembly 

and Open Morning 9:15 – 10:30am 

Friday 28th January - 5 Hedgehog CLC Animation 

Workshop 
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Everyone was delighted when Father Christmas visited Hitherfield 

this morning! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year from 

Breakfast and Afterschool Club. 
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Year 5 Ancient Benin Day! 

Due to the increased Covid Risk Year 5 had to bring their planned 

Horniman Museum trip to Hitherfield. Despite the initial 

disappointment, they still had an amazing day! They had a virtual 

learning session with the Horniman, cooked plantain, had a picnic 

lunch, played a traditional game using cowrie shells AND made 

Benin Bronzes! Use the QR code to find out more!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.hitherfield.co.uk/


NUMBER 0568/ 17th December 2021 
HIT HERF IELD 

HERALD 
www.hitherfield.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Hitherfield’s KS1 and KS2 Christmas Performances 
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In February, we will be joining in the Eat The To 

Defeat Them campaign for 2022! Look out for 

the campaign advertising on itv and we’ll send 

you regular updates of ways to introduce your 

children to eating more vegetables. 

Here’s some tips about using traybakes to cook 

those veggies in a different way…you never 

know, they might just appeal to your family! We 

sometimes have fresh veg in our Fair Share 

delivery on a Monday. So come up to the 

Children’s Centre and take some to cook in a 

traybake. 

  



 

 

 

 

  


